
 

 

  

 
 

 

No.GTU/Sports/2012-13/L.O.I/4876                                                                                               Date: 09/05/2012 

 

Circular  

Sports Festival ’’SPIRIT-2012” 

To, 

The Principal/Director, 

All Affiliated Institute 
 

Dear Sir, 

On behalf of Vice Chancellor, Gujarat Technological University, I am happy to inform you 

that University is planning to organize sports festival “SPIRIT-2012” for the year 2012-13 for 
the students of Degree & Diploma institutes separately in next semester.  

Tentatively following 15 games will be considered for the sports festival. 

1) Chess  

2) Cross Country 

3) Tennis     

4) Table Tennis 

5) Badminton 

6) Volleyball 

7) Cricket 

8) Football 

9) Kabbadi 

10) Basketball 

11) Hockey 

12) Swimming 

13) Athletics 

14) Air Rifle/Pistol Shooting 

15) Cycling 

          All interested colleges who want to host sports events can send Letter of Interest as per 

the format attached with this circular for various sports events & email it to 

sports@gtu.edu.in on or before 15th June, 2012. 

Necessary financial support will be provided by GTU. 

For further information contact: 
 

• Coordinator of  Degree Sports - Dr M G Patel on 95372 88837    

            E-mail:  mgpatel.hm@spcevng.ac.in 

       

• Coordinator of  Diploma Sports - Dr P A Raval on 94263 95128,                                             

             E-mail: paraval@rediffmail.com 

Meeting of officers of (interested) host institutes will be planned in third week of June 2012 to 

work out detailed programme of sports events. 

       

             Capt C S Sanghvi 
                       Member Secretary  

             Board of Sports 


